
 

October 21, 2020 

 

Cupertino Sports Center Members, 

 

Seismic upgrades to the interior of the building continue.  

 

Tennis court ADA upgrades have been delayed due to construction 

complications. Tennis courts ten and 11 will stay closed due to construction. 

Temporarily, courts nine and 12 will be open to members, with access to court 12 

through the side gate.  

 

The light pole at the entrance to courts fourteen through eighteen will be moved 

to meet ADA requirements. Access to these courts will not be affected.  

 

For member safety during COVID, there are now stairs at the end of the access 

ramp to the trailer. This will allow for members to physically distance on the 

ramp and exit safely.  

 

The ez-up tent between courts one and two is a check-in only station for courts 

one through 12 when staff is present. Members who need to make a reservation, 

check-in for courts 14 to 18, or make a payment need to go to the trailer. When 

staff is not present under the ez-up tent, please check-in at the trailer. 

 

Reservations for pickleball on the sports court are available. Please check-in at 

the trailer when you arrive. Personal training with Jim, Grace, or Raychel is also 

available on the sports court, call (408) 777-3160 for more information.  

 

For member safety, staff would like to remind everyone to please wear masks 

while not on a tennis court. 

 

 

 

 



Cupertino Sports Center Holiday closures are as follows: 

Thursday, November 26 

Thursday, December 24 and Friday, December 25 

Thursday, December 31 

Friday, January 1 

 

For inquiries regarding membership refunds or extensions, please email Colleen 

Ferris, Recreation Coordinator at colleenf@cupertino.org to request an extension. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Rachelle Sander 
 

Rachelle Sander 
Recreation Supervisor 
Parks and Recreation 
Rachelles@Cupertino.org 

 


